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Dear Michigan Barber School Customers,

After more than 77 years of serving the Detroit Community I have decided to close the Michigan Barber School. My father, Forrest Green, opened the Michigan Barber School in July 1947 on Hastings Street in what was then known as Black Bottom. The School moved to Adams Street in downtown Detroit for a brief period of time and then to our current home here at 8990 Grand River where we have been since 1964. The Michigan Barber School has been a family owned and operated business for our entire history. In addition to our founder Forrest Green, my brothers Forrest Jr., and Darryl, my mother Mamie Green and Uncle Leslie Green led us through more than seven decades of training thousands of outstanding barbers.

We announced a teach-out of our current students in March 2024. A teach-out means all of our current students are allowed to earn the 1,800 hours required by the State of Michigan to graduate, while we have not enrolled any new classes since January 2024. As a result, we have fewer students available to provide barber services to our customers. Therefore, we are implementing the following regarding barber services at MBS:

	· Effective Tuesday, March 18, 2025, MBS will close every day at 3:30pm for the delivery of barber services.
· Beginning April 8, 2025, MBS will no longer take walk-in customers.  All customers will have to make appointments for barber services.  We will be providing additional information on this process soon.



Our relationship with this community has been outstanding. We are thankful for your support and look forward to it continuing until we close our doors.


Thank you,
Saul Green 
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